
Boyer, Rachel

From: Greene, Kathryn ADM
Sent: Friday, April 27, 2012 5:47 PM
To: Ash, Darren; Borchardt, Bill; Virgilio - Disabled 5-4-2012 per 574504, Martin; Johnson,

Michael; Weber, Michael; Mamish, Nader
Cc: Stewart, Sharon; Corley, Cherrie; Olive, Karen; Cohen, Miriam; Tracy, Glenn; Ordaz, Vonna;

Suto-Goldsby, Lori; Murphy, Jerome; Schaeffer, James; Givvines, Mary; Ricketts, Paul
Subject: summary of corporate OD mtg w/ Chairman

ADM

The various bills being introduced in Congress to limit agency spending on conferences as currently proposed,
require agency-level approvals at funding levels below what NRC spends on RIC. The 2012 RIC cost NRC
$730K ($300K for the hotel space & $430K for registration & event support). I have asked OCA to keep ADM
informed as any of the legislation appears to gain significant bipartisan support.

As a follow up to today's update of the Chairman's goals, staff is meeting with LCOR/Turner from 8:00 a.m. to
Noon to review in detail the proposed schedule leading up to the Nov 30 completion of 3WFN. More to come
next week on results of our joint review.

The SSG approved 2 remaining procurements to implement the acquisition system today.

CSO

Waiting on final results of the Blue Team testing, expected in about 2 weeks from NSA. No schedule yet for
Red Team testing.

The quarterly PHISHMe test should begin May 1.

HR

Not present.

OIS

POGO requested North Anna documents from the PDR. Some documents had been pulled back from public
availability after 9/11. The LPDR collection was restored at U of VA. Staff will coordinate with Chairman's
office to revise response to POGO as it is affected by these actions.

SBCR

Provided SLM summary of quarterly White House small business meeting.

That's it.
Kathryn Greene, Director
Office of Administration
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
301-492-3500
MS: TWB-05-E19M
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